
Support those who support PLIA!    Mention you saw their ad and thank them! 

 

 

  



Support those who support PLIA!    Mention you saw their ad and thank them! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



Support those who support PLIA!    Mention you saw their ad and thank them! 

 

   

 



Support those who support PLIA!     

Mention you saw their ad and thank them! 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The 4th of July is Coming! 
Pleasant Lake Boat Parade     
On July 3rd we will hold our annual PLIA Boat Parade! Have you joined  

in the parade?  It’s not hard – get creative and have some fun  

decorating your boat!  We would love to see your creation!   

Everyone is welcome! 

Oak on the Water, Fire in the Sky 
It’s the FOURTH annual ‘Oak on the Water, Fire in the Sky’ on July 4th!   

Watch for more information and a reminder to gather up your flares.   

Thank you to Oak Realty, Dingmann Marine, and you, the lake  

residents, for your support of this beautiful tradition! 

 

 

 

 

 
Our advertising businesses, the Annandale Lions for 

sponsoring the Youth Fishing Event, Maggie Nilson for the 

newsletter layout, Dave and Barb Lundberg for hosting our 

March social event, Jill Gruys and Kelli Bronder for their 

work on fundraising and social events, Tina Honsey, Jeff 

Harkman, Dave Boie and Steve Miller for their many years of 

PLIA service, lake residents for sharing pictures of Pleasant 

Lake life, and Dave Haugland, lake resident and owner of 

Impressive Print in St. Paul, for donating our newsletter 

printing. 

 


